September 11, 2012

The Gallatin County Science Boosters formally requests permission to travel to the Florida Keys on March 20-27, 2013 for the study of marine biology.  We will tour the Florida Everglades, attend Newfound Harbor Marine Institute Sea Camp, and explore Ft. Jefferson National Park in the Dry Tortugas.  There are 17 students and 4 chaperones attending the trip.

Sincerely,
Melissa Clinkenbeard

[bookmark: _GoBack]Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal, 9/12/12
